

#24-0648

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the

Fort Lauderdale City Commission

FROM: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager

DATE: July 2, 2024

TITLE: Joint Workshop with the Northwest-Progresso-Flagler Heights (NPF)

Community Redevelopment Advisory Board - (Commission Districts 2

and 3)

At the March 12, 2024 Northwest-Progresso-Flagler Heights Community Redevelopment Area Advisory Board meeting, a communication to the City Commission was transmitted requesting a joint workshop to discuss the status and future of the redevelopment programs for this area. Upon hearing this communication, the City Commission decided to hold a joint workshop with the advisory board on July 2, 2024. After learning of the City Commission's acceptance to hold a workshop, the advisory board has come up with a general list of items for discussion including, but not limited to, the following:

- I. Status of CRA Staff Presentation
 - Extension of the CRA
 - NWPFH Pipeline Projects
- II. Community Development Chair Presentation
 - Information Dissemination
 - Critical Needs:
 - Supermarket
 - Parking and Transit Alternatives
 - Additional Entertainment and Commercial Development
 - Smart Art Wayfinding Signage at Sistrunk
 - Partnership with Property Owners
- III. Invest Fort Lauderdale Staff Presentation
 - Organization

Attachments

Exhibit 1 – NWPFH Status Update Exhibit 2 – Smart Art Presentation

Prepared by: Clarence Woods, CRA Manager

Acting City Manager: Susan Grant